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March 4, 2015 
 

Riedon RoHS Statement 
 
 
The European Union (EU) issued Directive 2002/95/EC on the Restriction of certain Hazardous 
Substances (RoHS) applies to most electrical and electronic equipment placed on the market after 
July 1, 2006. The directive requires elimination or limited use of the following chemicals (limit 0.1% 
of weight, or 1000 ppm, of any homogeneous material): 
 

• Lead (Pb) 
• Mercury (Hg) 
• Cadmium (Cd) – limit is 0.01% or 100 ppm by weight 
• Hexavalent Chromium (Cr+6) 
• Polybrominated Biphenyl (PBB) 
• Polybrominated Diphenyl ether (PBDE) 

 
Riedon, Inc. confirms that our standard resistor products as described in the company website, 
www.riedon.com, are all in compliance with the Directive and do not contain deca-BDE or any other 
substances restricted by the directive.  Unless specifically identified by Riedon, all standard products 
are compliant without exemptions. 
 
Riedon further confirms that our standard resistor products as described in the company website are 
in compliance with the requirements of the most current Directive 2011/65/EU of 8 June 2011 
(“Recast” or “RoHS II”), which became effective January 1, 2013. 
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